December 2024

Happy Holidays and Our Best Wishes for a Great 2025!

It's been a busy year for us and as 2024 draws to an end we are more than grateful to have our
customers and vendors. We moved into our new building this last spring and have settled in pretty well.
It's quite a change and is a daily reminder that the growth and success that allowed us to do this is due
to your faith in our products and staff. We want to thank all of you for your continued confidence in
SoilBiotics for soil and plant health needs. We are blessed in having our customers, vendors, and friends.
We thank everyone for a great 2024 and send best wishes for an enjoyable and prosperous 2025.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to all!

Todd, Judy, Corey, Lindsey, Anthony, Lori, Bruce, and two paws up from our reindeers in
training, Heidi and Reuben.

Holiday Hours

OFFICE: For the Christmas holiday we will be closed on Tuesday and Wednesday, December 24 & 25,
reopening with regular business hours on Thursday, December 26. For the New Year’s holiday, we will
be closed on Wednesday, January 1, reopening with normal business hours on Thursday, January 2.

SHIPPING: There will be no shipping or receiving the week of Christmas (DEC 23-27) and the week
of New Years (DEC 30-JAN 3).
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